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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Keeping your Child Safe when travelling to and from Christ’s College 

 

This morning, one of our students was approached by a man in a blue car on way to school.  The 

student responded in the right way: they went to a safe place, contacted their parent immediately 

and the school was notified.  

 

The incident has been reported to the police, who are now following their procedures to investigate 

further. The College has put in place pastoral support for those affected: the student is safely in 

school today.  

 

Please could you speak to your child/children about keeping safe in the community, particularly 
whilst they travel to and from school. As part of our normal good practice, we will also continue to 
educate all of our community on how to keep themselves safe.  
 
It is important that students understand that if anything untoward or worrying occurs on their way to 
or from school they must: 

1. Go to a safe place - this can include a shop or a house they know 
2. Contact a parent or adult at College immediately (whichever is the easier to do) 
3. Always report it to a member of staff at school. 

Should you feel it appropriate, please do inform the Police on 101 or 999 in an emergency.   
  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr P Grundy 

Vice Principal 


